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September 19, 2023

 

 

Parties to Docket No. ADV 1534/Advice No. 23-016, 

 
 

This notice updates the schedule for this docket, including a deadline for written comments 

from interested parties by October 2, 2023, in advance of addressing the advice filing at the 

public meeting on October 17, 2023. Comments may still be submitted after October 2, but Staff 
will only be able to include comments submitted before the deadline in its public meeting 

report.  

 

Staff acknowledges the request for public engagement made on behalf of Amazon Data 

Services, Inc. (ADS) and invites participation in the public meeting process. Staff notes that this 
docket is not designated as a contested case, and Staff appreciates an opportunity to consider 

stakeholder comments before making a recommendation. However, Staff declines to extend the 

docket schedule further to include a workshop or stakeholder meeting. Stakeholders will have 

an opportunity to make public comment at the public meeting on October 17 th.   

 
Staff looks forward to parties’ engagement leading up to the October 17 public meeting. Please 

contact the undersigned with any questions.  

 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

Madison Bolton 

Senior Energy and Policy Analyst 

Strategy & Integration 

Oregon Public Utility Commission 
(503) 508-0722 
 

 
 


